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March 16, 2020 
 
Attention Sophomore Students and Parent/Guardians: 
 
In response to the continued spread of COVID-19 several non-profit organizations have opted to stop 
their regularly scheduled service opportunities. If the spread continues, we can expect more non-profits 
to limit the exposure and either cancel or severely limit people’s volunteer opportunities. Due to these 
unprecedented factors, we have decided to eliminate the Spring semester community service 
requirement for the sophomore project. The fall semester hours (which have already been collected) 
will be the only required hours for the final board presentation.  
 
Any hours that students have completed during the spring semester will still be counted for the forty-
hour SJUSD community service requirement. The SJUSD Board Requirement of forty-hours will not 
change. Students will still be expected to have forty hours completed by the end of their senior-year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Burrell 
Service Learning Coordinator 


